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Comments: The 4 proposed plans you have released for comment all vastly limit access to winterized motorized

groups. I am a lifelong Alaskan resident and have been riding snowmobiles in the Chugach mountains for 20 plus

years. The US Forest Service has been extremely prejudice and bias against motorized user groups accessing

federal lands for reasons that are baseless.   Snowmobiles meet stringent EPA emission regulations, I've never

seen any harm to the forest after there is adaquet snow and there is no good reason to further restrict access.  Of

anything I would like to see more areas opened to motorized use, summer and winter.


